THIS IS CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.

I HAVE BEEN IN PHONE CONTACT WITH THE CHIEF OF THE ARMY CORPS OF
ENGINEERS, CONCERNING A WATER SYSTEM FOR THE BEECH FORK AREA. AT
THE PRESENT TIME, ALMOST 1000 RESIDENTS COULD BENEFIT FROM THE
INSTALLATION OF THIS WATER SYSTEM.

THE CO%B? INFORMS ME, THAT THEY ARE TAKING THE STEPS TO
BECOME A CUéTOMER FOR WATER IN THIS AREA, THEREBY PROVIDING
ADDITIONAL FUNDS NEEDED TO COMPLETE THE SYSTEM.
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THE CORPS WILL BE MAKINGﬂbeJI;IES, AND IT IS HOPED A DECISION

CAN BE MADE SOON; WHDCH WOULD RESULT IN A NEEDED PUBLIC SERVICE

BEING PROVIDED TO THE BEECH FORK RESIDENTS.

THIS 1S CONGRESSMAN NICK RAHALL.
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